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Beachwood Breeze

P.O. Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL  32245
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Facebook Info:  Beachwood Neighborhood, Jacksonville, FL

BIG NEWS FOR BEACHWOOD CIVIC ASSOCIATION

During the July 18, 2023 meeting, Mr. Trumaine Cyprian volunteered and was voted in as PRESIDENT of the civic association.  This is wonderful news for our subdivision!  We look forward to working with Mr. Cyprian in the future.  Please make plans to attend the next civic meeting to congratulate Mr. Cyprian in person.
Secretary Still Needed for the 2023 BCA Board

Beachwood Civic Association needs an interested resident to join our ranks.  We still need someone to fill our Secretary role.  The time commitment is minimal and you have a stake in the decisions that affect all of us in the neighborhood.  Please consider volunteering with this friendly board!   The President is Trumaine Cyprian, the Vice President is Emily Ferguson and the Treasurer is Jean Everson.  If you’re interested and/or would like more information, please send an Email to:  beachwoodcivicassoc@gmail.com .   
Head Start Program News Update
During the Beachwood Civic Meeting on July 18, 2023, we discussed the proposed Head Start Program.  The pros and cons were discussed regarding the Head Start Program in the subdivision.  A vote was taken by show of hands and 100% voted no.  On July 19, 2023, an email was sent to Mr. Daryl Joseph, COJ Director of Parks, Recreation & Social Services to advise him of the decision reached at the meeting.  Mr. Joseph’s email reply reads in part……

The Head Start Program is looking to place their facility at FSCJ South Campus instead of at Beachwood.


As we continued to review the site at Beachwood their building needs would take up to much of the


Park.  As I mentioned in the meeting, we are still committed to making improvements at the park.


We will follow up in the fall to start the planning process for what updates will happen at Beachwood…… 

Beachwood Entrance Sign Repair

Good news--we have received 73% of the funds needed to make the necessary repairs to the entrance sign.  The work to repair the sign will begin very soon.  Thank you to everyone that made a contribution for this special project.
                                   Our Next Meeting


Will be held on Tuesday, August 15th at 7:00 pm 

at the Community Center located at 

11758 Marina Drive (across from basketball courts)

Please come out and meet us!
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Beachwood Civic Association Membership Drive
Dues are the easiest way to help your neighborhood.  Paying is easy!  You may send a Check to the PO address at the top of this page, bring Cash to a BCA meeting, or send electronically via Cash App or PayPal (look for the Beachwood Civic Assoc email).  The yearly dues are only $50.00 payable to the “Beachwood Civic Association”.  Simply fill out the bottom portion to mail in or provide the same information with your electronic payment, particularly name and Beachwood address.                                     
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
          Beachwood Membership Dues   >  mail to B.C.A., P.O. Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL 32245

Name:    ________________________________________________________        Amount:   $ _____________   
Address: ______________________________________________________________________  
               ______________________________________________________________________

                                                            THANK YOU in advance for making a difference!

